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From: Sandy C. Smith <sandyhcsmi@blazenet.net> 
To: <nrcrep@nrc.gov> 
Date: Thu, Nov 2, 2000 2:05 PM 
Subject: Draft Report Comments: NUREG-1 725 draft 

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by O37) 
Sandy C. Smith (sandyhcsmi@blazenet.net) on Thursday, November 2, 2000 at 14:03:54 

StreetNumber: 1650 Furnace Road 

StreetName: Fox Brush Farm 

City: Brogue 

State: PA 

ZIP: 17309 

Country: USA 

Affiliation: PA Environmential Network,York Greens,PA for Responsiable Ag.  

Comments: It seems the whole motivation behind this is to allow radioactive 
materials to be released from regulatory control saving money for the private power plants 
at the expense of public health.  
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